
SERVICE LETTER 

Service Letter No. 349 December 14, 1960 

TO: Distributors, Dealers, Owners and Certified Service Centers 

SUBJECT: Adjustment of Engine Support Bushings 

MODELS AFFECTED: All PA-18, PA-22 and PA-25 series aircraft equipped with 
Lycoming engines 

We have been advised by Lycoming Division of Avco Corporation, Williamsport, 
Pennsylvania, that it is permissible to use a torque value of 40 inch pounds to provide 
adequate tightness to maintain proper engine support in lieu of the linear dimension as 
previously specified. The mounting bushing must be free of oil and the bolt must move 
freely through the mount, using this torque value. 

Very truly yours, 

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION 

Service Manager 


